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______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Marylanders Against Poverty (MAP) supports SB 973, which require the Health 
Services Cost Review Commission, the Department of Public Safety and 
Correctional Services, the Department of Labor, and the Department of Human 
Services to submit specific reports to the Joint Committee on Ending 
Homelessness. 
 
Departmental data is valuable tool in the effort to address and end 
homelessness in Maryland. Each report that SB 973 requires will provide critical 
information to the Joint Committee on Ending Homelessness, and will help in 
determining which programs are working well, which goal are being met, and 
where there are systematic gaps in services. The data that SB 973 requests 
includes information on the status of patients discharged from hospitals, 
housing status of inmates released in the previous 12 months, and housing 
status of those served by workforce development programs – important 
information that allow the Joint Committee on Ending Homelessness to carry 
out its goals.  
 
Accurate data is necessary to allocate resources. With a greater wealth of 
information, the Joint Committee on Ending Homelessness can better 
determine how to address homelessness in Maryland and work with advocates 
and service providers to meet the areas of greatest need.  
 
MAP appreciates your consideration, and strongly urges a favorable report on 
SB 973. 

*** 
 
Marylanders Against Poverty (MAP) is a coalition of service providers, faith 
communities, and advocacy organizations advancing statewide public policies and 
programs necessary to alleviate the burdens faced by Marylanders living in or near 
poverty, and to address the underlying systemic causes of poverty. 
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